
 

                 OUR SCHOOL MANTRA: 

SUCCESS in everything we do, PERSEVERANCE to make dreams come true. INTEGRITY and honesty that is who we are, 

RESILIENCE to stretch and reach for the stars. INDEPENDENCE to make decisions to learn and grow, THOUGHTFULNESS of 

others The SPIRIT we all know 
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Nursery: DIAMOND: AM: Haifa and Basma. PM: Zayaan and Damian. 

Reception: CORAL: All for their impressive work on International Day. RUBY: Jibran 

and Hassan. C for listening, trying really hard to contribute in discussions.  AMBER: 

Dominic, improved handwriting.  Malak, improved use of Phonics. 

Year 1: JADE: Tuka, persistence during lesson time.  Islam, improving his 

participation.  EMERALD: Rita and Haydar. TURQUOISE: Paul, demonstrating 

excellent classroom practices.  Mohammed S, consistent dedication towards learning 

and his homework. 

Year 2: CRYSTAL: Zainab, more focused.  Malik for his lovely manners.  

ONYX:  Amenah and Ahmad Ali, always participating to answer questions. SAPPHIRE: 

Alaa and Aseel, great Math work. 

Year 3: TOPAZ: Shayan, working hard to follow the school rules.  Karmah for great 

work in writing.  AQUAMARINE: Layla and Ammal, showing excellent manners and 

behaviour.  OPAL: Benin for always doing the right thing.  Eisa for writing a good 

diary entry.  

Year 4: GARNET: Lilian and Shuayb. ZIRCON: Akyamaa and Daria-Gabriela.    

AMMOLITE: Momtaz and Ala. 

Year 5: AMETHYST: Ghazi and Hawwa for joining in with discussions and answering 

questions. MOLDAVITE: All for participating with International Day. PEARL: Bayan for 

settling well into the school.  Rahaf, an excellent buddy to our new student.  

Year 6: QUARTZ: All for participating with International Day. TANZANITE: All for 

participating with International Day. LAPIS-LAZULI: All for participating with 

International Day. 

STARS OF THE WEEK ENDING 14h June 2024 
Friday June 14, 2024 

 

 

CELEBRATING DIVERSITY AND 

COMMUNITY AT OUR 

SCHOOL  

As we reflect on the events that have 

unfolded since the start of the term, 

it is evident that our school 

community has been buzzing with 

activity and excitement. From 

showcasing the rich tapestry of 

cultures on International Day to 

promoting oral health awareness 

through dental check-ups with 

professionals from Brent, and 

fostering special bonds between 

fathers and their children on Dads 

and Lads Day, our school has truly 

been a hub of diverse experiences 

and meaningful connections. 

 

As we look forward to the rest of the 

term, let us carry forward the spirit of 

unity, health awareness, and familial 

bonds that these events have instilled 

in us. Together, we can continue to 

build a thriving and inclusive school 

community that cherishes diversity 

and values meaningful connections. 

 

Stay tuned for more engaging events 

and initiatives that aim to enrich the 

lives of our students and families. 

Thank you for being a part of our 

journey towards excellence and 

community spirit. 

 

 

DINNER MONEY AND PARENT PAY 

THANK YOU TO ALL OUR DADS WHO  

ATTENDED DADS AND LADS DAY!   

 

SUMMER FAIR IS ON FRIDAY THE 5th  

of JULY 

We will have our Annual School Fair 

this year, and many of you have 

already indicated your interests in 

renting stalls at the event, 

The BIG RAFFLE will be back, PS4, TV, 

mobile phone and many other raffle 

prizes.  £1 per raffle ticket. 

 

We Love Our International Day! 

International Day proved to be a 

colourful and vibrant celebration 

of the many cultures that make 

up our school community. 

Students, teachers, and families 

came together to share their 

traditions, music, food, and 

stories, creating an atmosphere 

of unity and respect for diversity. 

 

 

 
 

Please pay attention to all upcoming dates, Check your text messages! 
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PLEASE PAY ATTENTION TO UPCOMING DATES AND EVENTS 

Mon 17th – Thursday 20th June – Cake Sale EYFS-Year 5 

Wed 19th June –Thank a Teacher Day- Teachers will be recognised for 

their daily efforts 

Thur 20th June -Year 6 Business Enterprise Day 

Mon 24th June – Sports Day – Willesden Sports Centre 

Tues 2nd July – Reception London zoo trip 

Thur 4th July – Some students to visit  Birmingham for E-Act National 

competition 

Fri 5th July – Summer Fair, BIG TV and PS4 Raffle Draw. All are invited. 

Tues 9th July – Nursery Graduation 

Wed 10th July Class Celebrations and Award 

Thurs 11th July - E-ACT Staff Impact Awards Day  2024 

Fri 12th July pm – Year 6 Graduation 

Wed 17th July – Y6 trip to Thorpe Park 

Fri 19th July – 100% Attendance Trip  to Chessington Theme Park 

Mon 22nd July- Staff Goodbyes 

Wed 24th July - Last day of school 

 

 

 Oral Health Checks! 

The oral health checks conducted 

by dentists from Brent were a 

valuable initiative aimed at 

promoting the importance of dental 

hygiene among our students. The 

sessions not only ensured that our 

students' oral health was in check 

but also educated them on the 

significance of regular dental care. 

 

  

 

 

THANK YOU TO THE MEN IN OUR SCHOOL COMMUNITY! 

 

Dads and Lads Day was a heart-warming occasion that brought fathers and 

their children closer through various interactive activities and bonding 

experiences. It was truly heartening to witness the strong paternal presence 

and the joyous interactions between the fathers and their little ones. 

We invited our dads, brothers, uncles, step dads, male cousins and male 

friends of the family to come and interact with their children and relatives at 

school and they turned up in large numbers. The children were pleased to 

see the men in school. 

 

 

Attendance 

Trip to 

Chessington 

is coming up. 

Please do not 

allow 

children to 

miss out on 

this! 


